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VWoodlands Trail thanks Chevron

On Mon., Sept. 28, commu-
| nity and business leaders were
invited by David ]J. O'Reilly,
 Chairman of the Board and
CEO of Chevron and John 5.
Watson, Vice Chairman of the
Board to a reception at Chev-
ron’s Northpark facility in
Covington to meet Chevron’s
Board of Directors. The recep-
tion provided the unique op-
portunity for the Board of Di-
rectors of Chevron and com-
munity and business leaders
to meet each other in person.
For Katie Brasted, Executive
Director of Woodlands Trail
and Park, the reception pro-
vided an opportunity to ex-
press gratitude to the Chevron
board members and local em-
ployees for their long-standing
support of Woodlands Trail
and Park. Woodlands Trail and
Park is an organization that
has developed nature trails
and interpretive information
in one of Southeastern Loui-
siana‘s last stands of bottom-
land hardwood forests in Belle
Chasse. Mr. O'Reilly expressed
Chevron's gratitude to those
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in the nonprofit organizations
who provide the quality of life
elements that his company
and its emplovee's value in the
communities in which they

have facilities. Other individu-

ng the reception
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